
Union calls for more action and funding to tackle 
gender pay gap

 Finland 

The JHL public services union has called for more action to tackle the gender pay 
gap, with increased funding and a legislative initiative like the one agreed recently 
in Iceland. The union says that shops stewards should have broader rights to access 
payroll data that could help monitor trends in the pay gap. It also proposes 
measures in schools to address the continuing problem of specific occupations 
dominated by one gender, something that is getting worse in some occupations 
according to JHL. It also wants to see increased parental leave specifically for men.
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